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The NSW Government is investing $2.5 billion 
towards upgrading the Great Western Highway 
between Katoomba and Lithgow. The program 
will provide safer, more efficient, more reliable 
journeys, and better connect communities with 
the Central West.



Information sessions
We are presenting the Great Western Highway 
Upgrade Program for your feedback. You can 
comment online, contact the team, or attend an 
information session. No formal presentation will 
be given, so please feel free to drop in at any time.

•	 Katoomba Street entrance (outside) to Katoomba Village 
Shopping Centre, 79 Katoomba Street Katoomba 
Tuesday 26 November 2019 – 11am to 2pm

•	 Katoomba-Leura Community Centre,  
81–83 Katoomba Street Katoomba 
Tuesday 26 November and 3 December 2019 – 5pm to 7pm 

•	 Hydro Majestic (Delmont Room 2) 
Great Western Highway Medlow Bath 
Monday 9 December – 5pm to 7pm

•	 Blackheath Area Neighbourhood Centre (Bates Hall), 
corner Gardiner Crescent and Great Western 
Highway Blackheath Wednesday 27 November and 
4 December 2019 – 5pm to 7pm

•	 Mount Vic Flicks, 2A Harley Avenue Mount Victoria 
Tuesday 10 December 2019 – 5pm to 7pm

•	 Hartley Hall, 2 Mid Hartley Road Hartley 
Wednesday 11 December – 5pm to 7pm

•	 Lithgow Valley Plaza, Corner Lithgow and 
Bent Streets Lithgow 
Monday 25 November 2019 – 11am to 2pm

•	 Hoskins Memorial Church Hall, 43 Bridge Street Lithgow 
Monday 25 November and 2 December 2019 – 5pm to 7pm

Unstaffed displays will also be available during normal 
business hours in the following locations.

•	 Katoomba Library 
30 Park Street, Katoomba

•	 Lithgow Library and Learning Centre
157 Main Street, Lithgow

•	 Oberon Library
corner of Dart and Fleming Streets, Oberon

•	 Bathurst Regional Council
158 Russell Street, Bathurst

•	 Orange City Library
147 Byng Street, Orange

Feedback closes at 5pm on Monday 16 December 2019.

Find out more
We are still in the early stages of planning and design and 
your feedback is vital in shaping the design of the program. 
Further survey work, technical studies and environmental 
assessments are also needed to inform the development.
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